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Sharon Umpenhour

From: Jim Butler <JButler@greyoakscc.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2017 12:28 PM

To: Wayne Arnold

Cc: Rafael Silva; John English (JEnglish@barroncollier.com); Jeannie Manos

Subject: FW: Grey Oaks Access for O'Donnell Nursery

Attachments: JimButler 06-2017L.PDF; Access Relocation Exhibit.pdf

Wayne, 
                Grey Oaks has no objection to this proposal.  Both the Country Club and the Property Owner’s Chairmen, and 
myself, the General Manager has approved.  Please let this email serve as official notice if possible. 
 
Thanks 
Jim 
 

Jim Butler  
General Manager 
 

 
 
2400 Grey Oaks Drive North 
Naples, FL  34105 
(239) 262-5550 (Club) 
(239) 262-3593 (Fax) 
Email: JButler@GreyOaksCC.com 
www.GreyOaksCC.com         
 
 

Note:  If you have received this communication in error please delete all copies of the original message and attachments. 
 

From: Jim Butler  
Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2017 1:03 PM 
To: Jim Butler 
Subject: FW: Grey Oaks Access for O'Donnell Nursery 

 
 
 

Jim Butler  
General Manager 
 

 
 
2400 Grey Oaks Drive North 
Naples, FL  34105 
(239) 262-5550 (Club) 
(239) 262-3593 (Fax) 
Email: JButler@GreyOaksCC.com 
www.GreyOaksCC.com         
 
 

Note:  If you have received this communication in error please delete all copies of the original message and attachments. 
 

From: Wayne Arnold [mailto:WArnold@gradyminor.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 06, 2017 8:27 AM 
To: Jim Butler 



2

Cc: 'John English'; Sharon Umpenhour 
Subject: Grey Oaks Access for O'Donnell Nursery 

 
Hello Jim,  I am assisting Al O’Donnell with his landscape nursery improvements within the FP&L easement adjacent to 
Livingston Road.   Al is trying to obtain dedicated access for his nursery operations from Livingston Road.  We are 
proposing to amend the Grey Oaks PUD and DRI master plans to eliminate two previously approved but unused access 
points and add the two proposed access points on Livingston Road.   We would appreciate it if you could review the 
attached information and provide us with a letter of no objection.   If you have any questions, please feel free to contact 
John English or me.   Thank you, 
 
Wayne 
 
D. Wayne Arnold, AICP 
Planning Director 
 

 
3800 Via Del Rey  
Bonita Springs, FL 34134 
Phone - 239.947.1144 
Fax - 239.947.0375 
Web - http://www.gradyminor.com 
  
  
DISCLAIMER: This communication from Q. Grady Minor & Associates, P.A., along with any attachments or electronic data is intended only for the addressee(s) named above and may 
contain information that is confidential, legally privileged or otherwise exempt from disclosure.  The recipient agrees and accepts the following conditions: The electronic file/data is for 
informational purposes only and is the responsibility of the recipient to reconcile this electronic file/data with the approved and certified "plan of record" along with actual project site 
conditions. Q. Grady Minor & Associates, P.A. reserves the right to revise, update and improve its electronically stored data without notice and assumes no responsibility due to a virus or 
damages caused by receiving this email. 
 

 

Under Florida Law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a public records request, do not send 
electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by telephone or in writing. 
 


